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Government of Gouvernement des

Northwest Territories Territoires du Nord-Ouest

MR. KEVIN O’REILLY
MLA, FRAME LAKE App 102018

Oral Question 670-18(3) Significant Discovery Licenses

This letter is in follow up to the Oral Question you raised in the Legislative Assembly
on March 8, 2019, regarding Significant Discovery Licenses (SDLs). During our
exchange, 1 committed to talk to the Department of Industry, Tourism
Investment (IT1) as to whether public rates for SDLs can be made public and if so,
when they can be made public.

ITI will publicly state SDL rates as part of the terms and conditions in bid documents
in all future Call for Bids for petroleum rights in the Northwest Territories.

Thank you for your interest in this matter. I trust this response addresses your
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Wally Schumann
Minister
Industry, Tourism and Investment

C. Clerk of the Legislative Assembly
Deputy Minister, Industry, Tourism and Investment
Legislative Coordinator
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